
 Year 3 and 4 have been acting out the myth of Romulus and Remus. Some great

drama has been produced….we can’t wait to write our own myth soon.

Mrs Burgess   

Year 3/4 enjoyed doing

some wild art and


making some trains out

of natural materials for


the Staveley Art

Competition. 

Mr Lynch

Year 3 and 4



Staveley Art Competition

 This week the whole school have been working

hard on their art and we have entered Staveley

Town Council's art competition. Our theme was


local railways and everyone has done an

amazing job - fingers crossed we get a winner!  



All children across school work extremely hard to learn their times tables.

As we know, times tables are part of all of our work in maths and in every


day life. Next Wednesday, the Year 4s will complete the National

Multiplication Check. The progress they continue to make is excellent, they


should all be very proud! Let’s keep up the great practise ahead of

Wednesday! Miss Jarvis

Maths

Gardening
We are growing lots of vegetables in our school garden. Here are some of

the things we have planted so far. The potatoes are growing really well

inside the tyres. Staveley Allotment Association have been helping and


advising us. Next year we are going to have a wild flower area as well to

encourage wildlife.



Year 5
Today year 5 have been conducting


interviews for a knight to defeat the great

monster Grendel. This work is based on our


book study "Beowulf."       Mrs Verdicchio



I'm a Y6, get me

out of here!

 Children in Year 6 have been taking part in

Bushtucker Trials this afternoon...


